
Attachment B 

 

Only active students who are or could be eligible to participate in programs under Section 
484 in 
Title IV of the Higher Education Act of 1965, as amended (HEA), may receive emergency 
financial aid grants. If a student has filed a Free Application for Federal Student Aid 
(FAFSA), then the student has demonstrated eligibility to participate in programs under 
Section 484 the HEA. Students who have not filed a FAFSA but who are eligible to file a 
FAFSA also may receive emergency financial aid grants. The criteria to participate in 
programs under Section 484 of the HEA include but are not limited to the following: U.S. 
citizenship or eligible noncitizen; a valid Social Security number; registration with 
Selective Service (if the student is male); and a high school diploma, GED, or completion 
of high school in an approved homeschool setting. 
 
The funds are intended to alleviate emergency needs in food, housing, technology access, 
course materials, health care, and childcare related to the pandemic. 
 
Pursuant to its Certification and Agreement, National Career College, Inc. received from the 
USDE a total of $294,789.00 in Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students.   
This amount will be equally divided among eligible students, upon request. 
Funds will be disbursed via Zelle transfer or by check. 
 
 

 

 

 

 


